
 

 

 

 

MEET THE GOVERNORS  
 

Hello, 

I live with two greyhounds who are called Tom and Pearl.  I 

also have three wonderful grandsons.  The eldest is now 

studying at Manchester university.  The other two are still at 

Lacon School. 

The sport I love best is swimming.  I always preferred to swim 

in open water, outdoors. I have swum in lakes, rivers, and the 

sea.   

When the weather is good, I enjoy holidaying in North Wales. 

 The scenery in Wales is beautiful, especially the mix of 

mountains and seaside.   

The meal I enjoy most is the meal I share with my family on 

Saturday evenings.  It is a special time when we all come 

together. We chat about the week and catch upon on 

everyone’s news. 

In my spare time, I love to read. 

 
 

Mary Bland 

 

  

  

CLEE HILL COMMUNITY ACADEMY  

NEWSLETTER 

18.03.22 

Mrs Tudge will start a comic club on Friday 

lunchtimes after Easter for class 3. Please can we ask 

for any donations of old comics if anyone is having a 

clear out. It would be nice to have a range of comics. 

Thanks 

 

 Rotakids have made damson jam to help raise money 

for polio as part of their awareness of the wider 

world. They will go on sale next Wednesday straight 

after school. Large pots £1.50 small pots 50p. Please 

note there maybe some stones in the jam so please be 

careful!! 



 

 –

–
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PTA MOTHER’S DAY EVENTS 

I hope you all enjoy a wonderful weekend 

celebrating Mothering Sunday.  

If you have a brown paper bag you will probably 

need to pop it in the fridge as you may have a 

cream tea to enjoy.  

The gift shop has been so well run and the kids have 

loved choosing gifts for you all. Well done PTA and 

thank you 

ACT THE FOOL DAY 

FRIDAY 1ST APRIL 

Crazy hair, foolish feet and various other crazy 

ideas for the day. 

EASTER DISCO 

Friday 7th April 5 – 7pm   

Tickets will be available next week 

 
UNIFORM 

School shoes are to be completely 

black in colour please.  

If you are opting to use trainers rather 

than formal school shoes there should 

not be logos on them or other colours 

at all please. 

 

 

 
VICTORIAN DAY 

Class 5 will have a 'Victorian day' on Tuesday 5th 

of April. It would be great if they could come in 

simple Victorian costume. This could be a street 

child or an apron or mop hat. See some ideas 

below. 

https://www.google.com/search?q=victorian+cost

ume+simple+child&safe=active&rlz=1C1GCEB_enG

B942GB943&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=2

ahUKEwiC_q3v4Lv2AhUMi1wKHbRSCdMQ_AUoAX

oECAEQAw&biw=1536&bih=754&dpr=1.25 

Thank you 

 

https://www.google.com/search?q=victorian+costume+simple+child&safe=active&rlz=1C1GCEB_enGB942GB943&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiC_q3v4Lv2AhUMi1wKHbRSCdMQ_AUoAXoECAEQAw&biw=1536&bih=754&dpr=1.25
https://www.google.com/search?q=victorian+costume+simple+child&safe=active&rlz=1C1GCEB_enGB942GB943&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiC_q3v4Lv2AhUMi1wKHbRSCdMQ_AUoAXoECAEQAw&biw=1536&bih=754&dpr=1.25
https://www.google.com/search?q=victorian+costume+simple+child&safe=active&rlz=1C1GCEB_enGB942GB943&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiC_q3v4Lv2AhUMi1wKHbRSCdMQ_AUoAXoECAEQAw&biw=1536&bih=754&dpr=1.25
https://www.google.com/search?q=victorian+costume+simple+child&safe=active&rlz=1C1GCEB_enGB942GB943&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiC_q3v4Lv2AhUMi1wKHbRSCdMQ_AUoAXoECAEQAw&biw=1536&bih=754&dpr=1.25
https://www.google.com/search?q=victorian+costume+simple+child&safe=active&rlz=1C1GCEB_enGB942GB943&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiC_q3v4Lv2AhUMi1wKHbRSCdMQ_AUoAXoECAEQAw&biw=1536&bih=754&dpr=1.25


Dates for the diary 2021-22 

  

28.3.22 Museum in schools – Class 3 – Donation on squid 

1.4.21 Act the Fool Day  

1.4.22 Spring term report sent home 

4.4.22 Autism Awareness Day: Funny Feet (odd shoes/ socks) 

5.4.22 Victorian Day in class 5  

5.4.22 Parent’s evening 

6.4.22 Reading miles 

7.4.22 PTA - Easter disco 

7.4.22 PTA - Egg Hunt 

8.4.22 Dress as an Egyptian – Class 3 

8.4.22 Last day of term 

Maths Problem Solving am/ Board games pm 

EASTER HOLIDAY 

25.4.22 Back to school 

2.5.22 Bank Holiday 

9.5.22 SAT week 

10.5.22 New Reception Meeting for Parents 

13.5.22 Mental Health Awareness Day – activities in classes/ breaktime 

15.5.22 Community day 11-1 

25.5.22 Reading miles 

26.5.22 PTA film night 

27.5.22 Last day of half term 

 

 

 

Friday 8TH April – CLASS 3 

We plan to have an Ancient Egyptian Day on Friday 1st April when we should like the 

children to dress up as anything connected with Ancient Egyptians. They could be an 

ancient Egyptian, a mummy or an explorer.  

Here are some photos for ideas:  

           

As always, please message us with any worries or questions. 

Mrs Braybrooke and Mrs Tudge 

 


